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*** 
 
 
Advisory regarding rescheduling of special repatriation flights from Dublin         
(16.05.2020): 
 
This is to inform that the two special repatration flights from Dublin to India have               
been rescheduled, taking into account ground realities, load factor and operational           
reasons . The rellignment is given below: 
 
1. 26 May 2020 AI 1198 Dublin-BENGALURU-KOCHI; Departure Dublin 17h30 
 
2. 02 June 2020 AI 1200 Dublin-DELHI-MUMBAI; Departure Dublin 1200 Noon 
 
The prioratised lists for Bengaluru, Kochi and Delhi sectors will remain the same.             
Passengers earlier scheduled to travel on Vijaywada sector will be endeavoured to            
be accomodated, as feasible, on the Bengaluru sector, subject to confirmation by            
State Governments, availability of seats, and their own convinience.         
Communications are being sent out for shortlisted candidates for the Mumbai           
sector.  
 
The inconvenience that this may cause is sincerely regretted. The rescheduling           
has been done to help out the maximum number of people. Please appreciate that              
this is a massive GOI repatriation operation undertaken to bring back stranded            
Indian nationals with compelling reasons from across the globe, and there will be             
need for continuous re-adjustments, based on ground realities.  
 
You are requested NOT to contact the Embassy for additional information than            
what has been shared with you. It is our effort, ourselves, to provide you with the                
most updated information as soon as it is received by us.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience in these very challenging times.  
 

*** 


